
‘Brothers  &  Sisters’  Star
Dave  Annable  Marries  Odette
Yustman

Love  seems  to  be
enough  for  Brothers  &  Sisters  star  Dave  Annable  and  his
actress bride, Odette Yustman.  The couple, who got engaged
over Valentine’s Day weekend at the place they fell in love,
officially carried their fairytale romance down the aisle last
weekend and started their life together as husband and wife,
reports Us Weekly.  With 215 family members and friends taking
in the spectacle, Yustman walked toward her husband to the
song, “All You Need is Love” by the Beatles.Is love enough in
a relationship?

Cupid’s Advice:

Dave Annable and Odette Yustman seem to believe in the age-old
mantra that “love is all it takes,” but it’s not always so
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straight forward.  Cupid thinks that there are some other
factors you should consider before committing to a partner:

1. Morals and values: Sometimes moral differences severely
hurt a relationship.  Decide which of your values are set in
stone before you get too involved with a mate.  It’s not good
to commit yourself to someone if your morals vary too much.

2. Family: If you want to have children and your partner isn’t
as keen on the idea, you may want to rethink the relationship.
 If there’s no compromising about the situation, it will end
up being a huge problem — love, or not.

3. Finances: Money is always a touchy subject, especially
within a relationship.  One partner may have a much higher
standard of living than the other, which could pose issues in
the future.  It’s best to get financial discussions out of the
way in the beginning.

 


